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 Tiger PRIDE Rubric 
PreK-12 

Score Persistence Respectfulness Initiative Dependability Efficiency 
 
 
 

 
3=Consistently 

Meets 
Expectations 

 
 

Student consistently 
demonstrates 
persistence through 
challenges and 
problem solving. 

Student consistently 
demonstrates both 
respectful and 
helpful behavior to 
fellow students and 
all school staff. 
 
Student consistently 
listens and accepts 
the opinions and 
input of others. 

Student consistently 
initiates curiosity and 
an interest in 
learning. 
 
Student consistently 
engages in learning 
activities. 
 
Student consistently 
perseveres; problem 
solves, and actively 
seeks assistance 
when needed. 

Student consistently 
demonstrates 
academic readiness 
and reliability. 
 
Student consistently 
acts as a leader or 
exemplary team 
member. 
 
Student consistently 
values and 
encourages all 
members of team. 

Student is 
consistently punctual 
and prepared. 
 
Student consistently 
completes 
homework and 
classroom 
assignments in a 
timely fashion. 
 
Student consistently 
demonstrates strong 
personal, time 
management, and 
flexibility skills. 

 
 
 

2=Periodically 
Meets 

Expectations 
 
 
 

 

Student periodically 
demonstrates 
persistence through 
challenges and 
problem solving. 

Student periodically 
demonstrates both 
respectful and 
helpful behavior to 
fellow students and 
all school staff. 
 
Student periodically 
listens and accepts 
the opinions and 
input of others. 

Student periodically 
initiates curiosity and 
an interest in 
learning. 
 
Student periodically 
engages in learning 
activities. 
 
Student periodically 
perseveres; problem 
solves and seeks 
assistance when 
needed. 

Student periodically 
demonstrates 
academic readiness 
and reliability. 
 
Student periodically 
acts as a leader or 
exemplary team 
member. 
 
Student periodically 
values and 
encourages all 
members of team. 

Student is 
periodically punctual 
and prepared. 
 
Student periodically 
completes 
homework and 
classroom 
assignments in a 
timely fashion. 
 
Student periodically 
demonstrates strong 
personal, time 
management, and 
flexibility skills. 

 
 
 
 

1=Rarely Meets 
Expectations 

  
 

Student rarely 
demonstrates 
persistence through 
challenges and 
problem solving. 

Student rarely 
demonstrates both 
respectful and 
helpful behavior to 
fellow students and 
all school staff. 
 
Student rarely listens 
and accepts the 
opinions and input 
of others. 

Student rarely 
initiates curiosity and 
an interest in 
learning. 
 
Student rarely 
engages in learning 
activities. 
 
Student rarely 
perseveres; problem 
solves or seeks 
assistance when 
needed.  

Student rarely 
demonstrates 
academic readiness 
and reliability. 
 
Student rarely acts as 
a leader or 
exemplary team 
member. 
 
Student rarely values 
and encourages all 
members of team. 

Student is rarely 
punctual and 
prepared. 
 
Student rarely 
completes 
homework and 
classroom 
assignments in a 
timely manner. 
 
Student rarely 
demonstrates strong 
personal, time 
management and 
flexibility skills.  


